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Chimacum Middle School
Mr. Al González, 6th & 7th grade Science, al_gonzalez@csd49.org

Dear parents or guardians,

Chimacum teachers are trying to improve how they grade your children. For the past few years Chimacum teachers have been using Skyward’s grading system. Skyward’s grading system has not been very efficient for teachers. Skyward takes much longer to grade student work and doesn’t produce the documents we need in quite the way we need to use them. Teachers have been having so many problems with Skyward that we would like to switch to a grading program that is efficient. Some teachers at the high school and middle school have used Easy Grade Pro in the past with great success. Those of you who have had children in the Middle School prior to the last two years might remember getting Easy Grade Pro progress reports. Parents preferred the Easy Grade Pro progress reports to any we used before and since. Easy Grade Pro also allows us to post progress reports on the Internet much like Skyward’s Family Access and Easy Grade Pro has an easier to understand report format. You will get to keep your Family Access password for your child whether you check Skyward or Easy Grade Pro but we will only use Skyward for midterm grades and final term grades. To access detailed progress reports you will need to visit another website for each teacher. By having to use a different link per teacher you will be able to access more detailed progress reports. We will continue to give students paper progress reports from time to time or upon request until the time when all parents can access them online.

I have started using Easy Grade Pro this trimester to test it out so that I can help train teachers when we’re all ready to use it. If you are using Skyward’s Family Access to monitor your child’s grades please try my grades website to access your child’s Science grades for this term. Please drop me an email or write me a note or give me a call and tell me how it works. And don’t worry, you will not lose anything when teachers switch to Easy Grade Pro. We will still update our grades as often as we do now (for some of us we will update grades more often with Easy Grade Pro) and upload them to the Internet so that you can check. You can still use Skyward’s Family Access to check your child’s cafeteria account, attendance information, discipline information or to update your family’s contact information. This switch is to help us teachers do our job better and more efficiently. By saving time in grading we get to work on planning how we deliver our curricula to our students.

Thank you for your patience as we try new ways to better keep records of your child’s grades and find better ways to report those grades to you.

Science grades progress reports link: 

http://www.csd49.org/cms/science_grades_2008/
(Log on with your child’s last name and your Skyward password. Let me know if you have any problems logging in.)

Thank you.

